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Monday night, May 10th., 8:00 p.m., Eawmes Theatre,

Pacific Science Center. Dr. Stuntz will continue the
Year of the Agaricus Project with & survey of tlhie gonus

as known in the Pacifia Northwest. The Issacs Key,
printed in February for the membership, will ke expnlained.
Slides of the known species will be shown. This is -
must lecture for members who hope to contrilute to our
study this year.

The June meeting will be the last before our summer
recess, since we will not meet 2gain until Septenber,

and we are taking this o»porcuniity tu intreduce a coifee
social at which the me! ber:c mey mingle and meet each
other. Since the Board pians to take movies and stili-
slides of the coming Field Trip, we will be showing thase,
and we hope that the members will ccntribute slides of
their own to supplement those i the ¢fficial photoyraphy
team,

The Field Trip Committes, under Gesorge Rafanelli, cased
the grounds last wzekend, and repcxt that May 23rd. is
the correct date fcr our outing. Colii and dry weather
is keeping cnow »r ithe o  und, which should be gone in
time to produce a gousd crop of fungi for ovr raid.
Final details are being perfected and special hullatin
will be issued *the week prior to the date. Members
wanting to help cen let George know at PA 2-7011].

To help the menbership committee {who is Connie Wood)
keep things straight, vie are urging all members to fili
in and return the yellow form seilt out last month. ‘i'ose
who joined priog to October 24th. last year are also
reminded that 1965 duaes are payanle. Dues aze $5.02

per family, or $2,50 for individuai juniors (under 13j.

Ne have enrolled a number oi new mcmbers and will publisgh
their names next month, as soon as we clear away som: of
the paper-work.

We acknowledge here the comments by many members thal
they have been unable to hear the speaker at meetings.
Henceforth, a neckle:.e mike will be provided and suit
able provisions made to tether the speaker to an
amplifier.
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FALL EXHIBIT

SCIENCE
CENTER
MEMBERSHIP

Dates set for the 2nd. Annual Mushroom Exhibit are
October 16 and 17. General Chairman is Ann Mack.
Location will be the Eames Theatre. We are starting

the planning early this year to avoid last minute rush,
but it will probably be unavoidable nontheless. We are
shooting for a larger exhibit this year, expecting
larger crowds in light of last year's experience.

Mrs. Mack will form a Committee and get things organized.
Her number is LA 2-7348, and you can join the fun

simply by calling her.

As most of you know, our host and sponsor is the Pacific
Science Center, which is a unique asset to us in Seattle
and the Pacific Northwest. We of the Mycological Society
especially benefit from the facilities and services
provided for us by the Center, and it is for this reason
that your Editor urges you to read the enclosed brochure
and consider enrolling as a member in any of the classes
offered. Let your friends know too.

see you all at the meeting,



